From: Karen Lynch

To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt Park
Date: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 1:46:55 PM

Dear Carol,

I am writing to stress my feelings about artificial turf in Roosevelt Park. I fear that it will be the “lead paint”of the
future. Not only do I think it is terrible to play on,

I feel that getting rid of it as it wears out will be a major problem. Just like 3rd world countries are beginning to not
want our waste of cans, etc.

Of course, we have rainy days when games cannot happen. That is life. We also have winters!

The lead should be removed. It would be worth separating the two issues.

Thank you,
Karen Lynch
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